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To Whom It May Concern:

 I call upon you to remove contraceptives and sterilizations from the list of mandatory preventive
services.  Such a requirement tramples on the conscience and convictions of countless Americans and
violates every principle of decency and freedom.

Thank you for considering my strong opposition.

Sincerely,
Steven Muzio
Millbrook, AL  36054
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